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Whether or not you support the rights to procure abortion and gender related services,
this bill oversteps its intended purpose by refusing to cooperate with law enforcement
and legitimate legal processes initiated in other states and denying parents the right to
protect their children from potentially predatory interference. This proposed law could
have terrible unintended consequences whereby youth can be trafficked, but their
parents and the law may not intervene to protect them if they are purportedly seeking
abortion or gender services. It is very conceivable that a trafficker could groom young
people by convincing them to seek these services or seek out youth who are seeking
these services anyways and capitalize on their vulnerability. Please don’t be naive.
Child sex trafficking is still a very real issue and our lawmakers have a duty to protect
our children from this atrocity. This proposed bill is not safe for our children. Please
vote NO!



